
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our sports day last                    

Friday,  I was so proud of the team spirit demonstrated by all the 

children.  They supported each other brilliantly with amazing                   

cheering!  They used their SECRET skills of get involved and go for 

it finish it excellently.  I hope you enjoyed our school song, it really 

does become an earworm!!  I think we all appreciated the clouds as 

they came over towards the end!!  There are a few raffle prizes wait-

ing in the office—please bring in tickets to collect with the following 

numbers: 15, 37, 4, 65, 52, 50, 45 & 49. 

 

Thank you to the members of the PTFA who helped last Friday.  The 

total raised was a brilliant £189.04  The summer fayre is coming up 

on Friday 14th July during the afternoon.  We are looking for                      

volunteers to come in for the afternoon and help run a stall—if you 

are able to, please drop me an email or let the office know. We really 

do need more helpers on the day in order for it to happen.  Thank you 

for your support—every £1 raised from the PTFA events really does 

have a impact upon our children.  

 

This week, all classes have started their new class topics.  Tamar 

Class kick started their new topic title European Neighbours with a 

day focussed on geography and they enjoyed tasting a range of food 

which originated from European countries!   

Best wishes and have a lovely weekend.           Mrs Pipe, Headteacher                                                

Attendance Stars 

Diary Dates 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 
94% 96% 94% 95% 96% 95% 96% 

PE Kits Each Week  

Children will need to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit on PE days. 

Long hair should be tied back. 

Please wear their usual school  

jumper/cardigan. Please note:  

children must wear school jumpers 

to school ONLY and black leggings/

track suit bottoms.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Y1 

Tuesday Y3 & Y5 

Wednesday Y2 

Thursday EYFS & Y6 

Friday Y3 & Y4 

Last week’s SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Charlie & Jack Har Valency Marshall & Hugo Lynher George & Maggie 

Fowey Harland  Tamar Arthur & Taylor Camel Saxon & Matilda 

Loveny Tarryn & Theo     

Book Recommendation  
Oliver in Year 4 recommends Ice Monster by 
David Walliams.  He says it’s full of hilarious 
humour!  He has enjoyed Billionaire Boy and 

Slime too!  

“A poem begins in delight and ends in wisdom” – Robert Frost 

21—23 Jun Y6 residential 

21 June Y2 Wild Tribe 

26 Jun Governor meeting 

29 June Y4 & Y5 Wild Tribe 

10 Jul New classes transition Day 

11 July  Coffee Morning  

12 July Y6 Wild Tribe 

14 Jul  
PTFA Summer Fayre                        

Reports to parents 

21 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm 

24 & 25 Jul Non-pupil days 

26 Jul  SUMMER BREAK 

Lost Property                                                                                                 

Have you lost a jumper or three?!  Our lost property 

area is full!  We will bring it outside on the benches in 

the playground for you to have a look through after 

school today.  

Monthly Online Safety Newsletter 

 

Please find attached this month’s newsletter.  You will find details on 

Rec Room suitable for age 9+. Omegle 18+, social media influenc-

ers, artificial intelligence and more!  We hope you find it useful.  

Story Times                                                                                                                   

See the attached scan me details to access free books online 

which are broken down into age recommendations.  We hope 

you enjoy reading online together.  



 

This week, the work of the week comes from Tamar Class. Tamar Class have been 
working hard on their European Neighbours topic this week. It got off to a great start 
on Monday where the children were able to share their learning about different                    
countries as well as using their SECRET skill try something new with a range of foods 
from around Europe. They have continued to work hard using a variety of maps to 
support their learning. They came to school dressed in the colour of a flag!                             
Well done Tamar Class!  












